
General Membership Application – Spring 2022

MSC Hospitality is the official service committee within the Memorial Student Center that 
produces programs to cultivate community around the living room of campus, sends students 
into the Bryan/College Station community to make meaningful change in a variety of ways, and 
serves as an ambassador organization for the campus community to the Bryan/College Station 
community. To be considered, please complete the following application in its entirety and email 
it to hospitality@msc.tamu.edu. Direct all questions to hospitality@msc.tamu.edu.

In order to apply for an MSC organization, you must complete a cover page to include with your 
application.

● Go to apply.msc.tamu.edu
● Click on ‘Enter your personal contact information online.’ Complete all fields and click

‘submit.’
● Print and attach the cover page to the front of your application. Record your application

number in the designated field below.
● Maintain a copy of all application materials for your records. Staple all items together

before submission.

Please type your responses into the fields below and attach this page to your written responses.

Name: _________________________________

UIN: _________________________________

Application Number: _________________________________

Cell Phone: _________________________________

TAMU Email: _________________________________

Major Abbr./Class Year: _________________________________

Expected Graduation (Semester and Year): _________________________________



Are both your cumulative GPA and Fall 2021 term GPA (if applicable) higher than 2.00?

Yes No

Are you able to attend weekly meetings on Tuesday evenings at 7:00 pm, beginning January

25th?

Yes No

If no,

why?_______________________________________

How did you hear about MSC Hospitality? (select all that apply)

MSC Open House
Website
Current/Former Member
Banner or Flyer
Social Media
Email
Other: _____________________________

Written Responses

Type your responses using a word processor with single-spacing and 12 pt. standard font. Limit
your combined responses to two pages. Answer prompts 1 and 2, then choose either prompt 3 or
4 to answer. Type your application number in the top right corner of each page.

1. Describe someone whom you look up to as a leader. What qualities do they possess that

you particularly admire?

2. What is the best piece of advice someone has ever given you? Explain how this advice

has affected the way you live your life.

Choose one prompt from the following:

3. What motivates you to serve the campus and/or BCS community?

4. If you could give a TED Talk about anything, what would it be and why?



Additional Information Timeline:

Informational meetings dates and times can be found on our website, hospitality.tamu.edu or on
the MSC Hospitality Instagram page. Though it is encouraged, attendance is not required to
apply.

Applications must be submitted as an email attachment before 5:00 PM on Friday, February
4th to hospitality@msc.tamu.edu. Late applications will not be considered.

Those selected for an interview will be notified via email and will be required to electronically
sign up for an interview time through an included link. Interviews will be held on February 5th
and 6th.

All interviewees will be notified of their membership status on or before October 4th. All
accepted new members are required to attend the New Member Gathering on February 8th.

New members are required to pay dues of $50, which includes all required MSC Hospitality
apparel used throughout your tenure in Hospitality. For all sequential semesters, dues will be
$25.

Payment plans are available upon request. Membership dues may be waived on a case-by-case
basis determined by the committee Chair and Advisor. If you have any questions or concerns in
regard to membership dues, please contact Emma Banks at emma.banks@tamu.edu.
Scholarships may also be available on a case-by-case basis.

Being a member:

During your time in MSC Hospitality, you will be expected to commit to biweekly general
committee meetings (GCMs). These meetings are one hour will be held in person at 7pm on
Tuesdays. On the off-weeks of GCMs, subcommittee meetings will be held. Each semester, you
will also be required to complete at least 16 service hours by taking part in volunteer
opportunities that will be provided throughout the semester and 5 social hours earned by
attending social events held within MSC Hospitality. During your first semester as a member of
MSC Hospitality the hours required are set lower at 12 service hours and 3 social hours seeing as
you will have missed opportunities at the beginning of the semester to earn these extra hours.

Equal Opportunity Statement:

It is the policy of the Memorial Student Center to grant equal opportunity to all qualified persons
without regard to race, color, gender, religion, age, sexual orientation, political affiliation, or
national origin. To deny one's contribution to our efforts because he or she is a member of a
marginalized group is an injustice not only to the individual, but to the MSC and Texas A&M
University as well. It is our intent and desire that equal opportunity be provided to all in
selections, awards, and review processes and all other privileges.


